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A lot has happened over the last few
months with HCAA! Be sure to look
through the photos and see if you find
yourself or someone you know!  

If you have questions about anything,
please don't hesitate to reach out! 

hendrickscountyaviation@gmail.com
317.943.3395

Lunch at the airport was a huge success!
We made around $1,000. With our goal to

further aviation and not just to make
money, we were very excited about the
turn out and we are looking into ways to

make next year's event even more
successful. If you have any suggestions,

be sure to attend our November meeting!  
The club balance is currently $5,191 after

the recent contributions from LATA and all
expenses paid.

We have had 2 cookouts and 2 board
meetings since the last publication of the

HCAA. We will wrap up this year with a
board meeting on November 14th and a

cookout the following Saturday. 

The simulator has been another
successful venture this year. We continue
to have contributions towards the upkeep.

If you have not yet checked out the
simulator, be sure to do so.  

Wilma recently celebrated her birthday!  
Wilma has contributed so much to HCAA

and all of us we would like to wish her
another happy, healthy year ahead!

This year's Christmas party is
scheduled for Dec 1 at 6:30 at

Martha’s Orchard. We are planning to
keep the price at $15. Be sure to RSVP

if you are planning to attend!

November 18 at 5:30 will be our next
get together.  We will have pizza and

games at inside at the airport!










